
It's back-to-school time again, and NFCC is collecting new 

backpacks and school supplies  to provide low-income children in 

our community with the tools they need to succeed academically.   
 

Last year NFCC distributed over 1,100 new backpacks filled with 

school supplies to children living in North Fulton. This year, we 

anticipate the need to continue as families in our area struggle to 

make ends meet. 
 

  
Please drop off your donations at our main location :  
11270 Elkins Rd., Roswell 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL  
SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE  

North Fulton Community Charities 
July 15 through August 2, 2019 

 

NFCC 
11270 Elkins Road 
Roswell, Georgia 30076 
 
Tel: (678) 387-4474 
Fax: (770) 640-9220 
Email: info@nfcchelp.org 

HOW YOU CAN HELP 

 Donate 

 New backpacks and school supplies  

Financial donations are needed to fill school supply shortages and 
to help fund the event.  
  

 Volunteer 
 Opportunities are available for groups and individuals ages 13 years 
 and older at varying times and days.  
 Volunteers are needed for sorting and filling backpacks and  
 distribution activities. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 Visit our website at www.nfcchelp.org for more information and to 

download our Back to School drive flyer and suggested supply lists. 

 Email epurdy@nfcchelp.org for event sponsorship information. 

   TOGETHER 
 WE CAN HELP 

 

A CHILD GET 
 EXCITED ABOUT 

STARTING SCHOOL 

Supplies  are needed for our 
annual Back To School Back-
pack Distribution Event: 
 

 Sturdy New Backpacks 
 Schools supplies for students 

in all grades  
 For a complete list visit our 

website at www.nfcchelp.org 

http://www.nfcchelp.org/back-to-school
http://www.nfcchelp.org/back-to-school

